
From: Redington Frognal  
Sent: 03 October 2023 11:43 
To: Enya Fogarty; Planning  
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2023/2904/P 
 
Dear Enya, 
 
Thank you for forwarding this application to the Neighbourhood Forum. 
 
The Forum has concerns about the lowering of the front windows on this 
Grade II listed building.  It will also harm the symmetry with 35 Ferncroft 
Avenue. 
 
This element of the proposal is not compliant with policy SD 6 and the Forum 
therefore objects to the proposal to lower the front window.  Restoration of 
original features is welcomed. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nancy Mayo 
Secretary 
 

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum 
https://www.redfrogforum.org 

https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF 
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